
SAFETY FIRST 
ON SOUTH COAST RAIL

STOP TRUCK AND DELIVERY TRAGEDIES

SEE TRACKS? THINK TRAIN

MBTA’s South Coast Rail (SCR) will restore 
Commuter Rail service to southeastern MA 
in spring 2025. Until that time, the MBTA is 
testing trains to meet federally mandated safety 
requirements. Trains will reach the approved 
maximum speed of 79 mph in many areas shown 
on the map.

We are alerting Delivery and Commercial Drivers 
to best practices in the area. Trains and grade 
crossings have not been in active use for nearly 65 
years. You may not be aware of the new commuter 
rail service. Don’t be a risk taker - you can avoid 
truck or van tragedies by knowing the facts. 

Consider these facts:

1	 Know your route and be aware of where 
railroad crossings are

2	 Always expect a train and know that trains 
can run at any time, on any track in either 
direction

3	 Never try to beat at train. Cross legally and 
safely

Check out more safety resources in the Professional 
Drivers Brochure and put Safety First. Stay Safe. 

As MBTA trains continue to travel through the 
region, we’ll be putting your Safety First. Join us 
in practicing safety in your community.

YOU ARE MORE IMPORTANT THAN YOUR 
PACKAGES OR DELIVERY

For more information about your 
safety, to request a presentation, 
or view a safety video, visit: 
www.mbta.com/southcoastrail

SERVICE AREA 

https://oli.org/sites/default/files/2021-01/OLI_Brochure_Professional_Drivers_WEB_version.pdf
https://oli.org/sites/default/files/2021-01/OLI_Brochure_Professional_Drivers_WEB_version.pdf



